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Friday 9th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Re: Update Year 6 Summer Trips and Events 

 

Thank you for making a contribution to the trips and events that will take place this half term for your 
Year 6 child. I can confirm that we have raised enough money for all trips and events to go ahead.  

Due to unforeseen circumstances (an error on the company’s part) we have had to cancel the Wild Forest 
#lovemud Experience Day. However, we have managed to replace this trip with a visit to Herts Young 
Mariners Base, Cheshunt. This is also an outdoor adventure experience, similar to the one originally 
booked, where children will experience raft building and will even have the opportunity to test their rafts 
on the water. 

Argentina Class will visit on Tuesday 27th June. Brazil Class and Peru Class will visit on Friday 30th June.  

The children will travel by train to Cheshunt. This trip is at the same cost as the one originally booked and 
so no additional money needs to be raised. More information will be sent to you in a separate letter 
closer to the time.  

The visit to see the West End production of ‘The Lion King’ at the Lyceum Theatre, London on Wednesday 
21st June will continue as planned as well as the Leavers Disco and Production. More information about 
these events will be sent via a letter closer to the time.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Sarah Hudson  
Year 6 Achievement Leader 

 
 


